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The US Needs a New Policy on Chemicals
Congress should reform the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) to: 

Require Basic Data on Industrial Chemicals

Chemical companies must demonstrate the safety of their products, backed up with credible evidence. Chemicals that lack minimum data could not be legally manufactured in or imported into the United States. 
Phase out Dangerous Chemicals in Newborn Babies
Persistent and bioaccumulative pollutants detected in human cord blood would be targeted for elimination. 
Use New Scientific Evidence to Protect Health

EPA authorized to require additional testing as new science and new testing methods emerge including for health effects at low-doses and for nanomaterials. EPA must systematically review the safety of all industrial chemicals by 2020.
Establish National Program to Assess Human Exposure

The federal government’s Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) will expand existing analysis of pollutants in people to help identify chemicals that threaten the health of children, workers, or other vulnerable populations. 

Expand the Public Right to Know on Toxic Chemicals

New, Internet-accessible public database on chemical hazards and uses will inform companies, communities, and consumers. The chemical industry excessive claims of confidentiality will be reined-in. 
Promote Innovation for Safer Alternatives

EPA authorized to eliminate uses of dangerous chemicals where safer alternatives are available. Companies and the public can petition the government to consider the feasibility of better solutions. 

Invest in Long-Term Solutions 

New funding for applied research and technical assistance in “green chemistry” and for identifying and reducing exposure to historical contamination in partnership with affected communities. 
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